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2/9/21
Dear Parents/Guardians 

I hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable summer – please find enclosed important details for the first few weeks of school after reopening on Friday 3rd of September. 

Covid 19:
Whilst Covid 19 guidelines change from a national to a new local risk framework many of the precautions we have maintained to keep your child safe will be continuing for the time being:
· Staff and pupils will maintain physical distancing wherever possible.
· Class bubbles will be maintained until the situation is reviewed mid – September.
· Staff will continue to take pupils temperatures as they arrive in school in the morning.

· We will continue to limit the access of non-teaching adults to the school building. 
· The promotion of good hand hygiene and ventilation as well as a one-way system on both sites is ongoing. 
· Parents/guardians are kindly asked to continue wearing masks on the school premises. 
· Families are reminded to seek medical assistance if any household member becomes symptomatic. 

Breakfast Club:
Breakfast club will start again in the near future – we will keep parents updated on this matter and when we have more information to share. 
Contact Us:
Please do not hesitate in contacting me directly if you have any enquiries either on 

B.EVANS3@llwyn-yr-eos.ceredigion.sch.uk or 01970 617011. 

You can also find out additional information on the school website or Facebook page.  

Thank you for your continued support 

Brian Evans
Head teacher 
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